
Martyn Stenton Update 

[Martyn Stenton, Head of Early Help, Inclusion and Vulnerable Children] 

Hi, I am Martyn from Children’s Services with Durham County Council. In January this year we 

contact families and schools and other services about inspection of our services that was taking 

place. The inspection is now finished and Ofsted and the Care Quality Commission have published 

their findings. We are really pleased with the results of the inspection and the improvements that 

we have made over the last two years. 

We want to thank everyone who took part in the inspection, and over four hundred families and 

young people gave their views to the inspectors so thanks very much for taking part. We are really 

keen to do some more work with our SEND partnership and families so that we can further improve 

our services in coming months. If you want to find out more about our services and the inspection 

findings, this information is now available on our local offer website. 
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